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Celebrate The Holiday Season Guest Event 
 

Tuesday, December 13, 2022 
6:45 pm - 8:45 pm 

 

"The joy of brightening other lives, bearing each others’ burdens, easing each other’s loads and 
supplanting empty hearts and lives with generous gifts becomes for us the magic of the holidays.’ – 
W.C. Jones. It’s time to celebrate the opportunity to give some longer holiday speeches or work 
on your speech evaluation skills. Help your club by giving the gift of another completed 
Pathways level towards their DCP Goals and get yourself to the next level in Pathways by 
completing a speech project at our next event!  

Toastmasters members are working to complete speeches from their Pathways projects in 
order to complete Levels and progress through the program. However, many clubs have 
limited speaking opportunities due to time, especially for longer speeches in the more 
advanced Levels. Longer, more involved projects are welcome at The Officers’ Club of District 
One! Perfect for those working on their DTM! 

At our Celebrate the Holiday Season Guest Event, we have two key benefits for being a 
guest at this event.  First, you may get an opportunity to give a speech and receive a top-
level evaluation. Second, you can be a Speech Evaluator and have a chance to evaluate a 
possibly longer or advanced speech. Join us for our next meeting on Tuesday, December 
13th. 

Contact Vice President of Education Rodger Cota, DTM, PDG, NOW to get yourself on the 
agenda!  

Location: 
VIRTUAL/ONLINE ZOOM.US MEETING 

https://bit.ly/officersclubworkshop 
 

For more information: 
Rodger Cota, DTM PDG 562-619-0076 

rcotacat@gmail.com 
http://www.meetup.com/The-Officers-Club-of-District-ONE/ 

http://officersclub.toastmastersclubs.org 

The Officers' Club of District ONE is an Advanced Club  
dedicated to the growth and development of all Toastmasters members. 


